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DATE:  February 27, 2018 
 
 

The Subcommittee meeting was called to order by Representative VerHeulen at 9:00 a.m. 
Roll was taken:  Present - Representatives VerHeulen, LaSata, Pagel, Allor, Bizon, LaGrand, and Faris 
  Absent – None 
 Excused – Durhal III  
 
 
I. Approval of the Minutes from the Previous Subcommittee Meeting 
  

Representative LaSata moved to approve the minutes from the Subcommittee meeting held on February 20, 2018. 
The motion prevailed, a majority of the members voting in the affirmative. 

 
II. Excuse Absent Members 
  

Representative LaGrand moved to excuse absent members. The motion prevailed, a majority of the members voting 
in the affirmative. 

 
III. Budget Overview of the FY 2018-19 General Government Executive Budget Recommendation for the Department of 

State 
  

Representative VerHeulen recognized Mr. Mike Senyko, Chief of Staff, and Ms. Cindy Paradine, Chief Budget 
Officer, from the Department of State who provided an overview of the FY 2018-19 General Government Executive 
Budget recommendations and answered members’ questions. 

 
IV. Budget Overview of the FY 2018-19 General Government Executive Budget Recommendation for the Department of 

Technology, Management, and Budget 
 

Representative VerHeulen recognized Mr. David DeVries, Department Director and State Chief Information Officer, 
Mr. Brom Stibitz, Deputy Director, and Ms. Kerry DeBano, Legislative Liaison, from the Department of Technology, 
Management, and Budget who provided an overview of the FY 2018-19 General Government Executive Budget 
recommendations and answered members’ questions. 

 
V. Representative VerHeulen adjourned the Subcommittee meeting at 9:45 a.m.     

   


